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DPC Circular Letter No. 01 of 2024               July 25, 2024 
 
The Presidents/ Chief Executive Officers 
All Banks   
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Data Reporting through Data Acquisition Portal (DAP) 
 

Please refer to the DPC Circular Letter No. 02, 2023 dated February 02, 2023, 
whereby all member banks of DPC were advised to report their position of deposits to DPC 
on quarterly basis as per the formats enclosed with the said circular letter. 
 
2. In order to automate and improve the quality of data reporting, DPC has launched data 
reporting on the Data Acquisition Portal (DAP) of the State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) with the 
tab names ‘Total Eligible Deposits- Conventional Banks’ and ‘Total Eligible Deposits- Islamic 
Banks’.  

3. Henceforth, all DPC member banks are advised to submit the data of deposits as per the 
enclosed reporting formats through DAP on the above-mentioned tabs. 

4. In order to ensure the accuracy of reported data, the parallel reporting of existing excel 
based returns shall continue till the quarter ended December 31, 2024.  

5. In case of any queries, please feel free to contact Mr. Shafqat Hameed, Joint Director at 
shafqat.hameed@sbp.org.pk or telephone number 021-32454272. 

6. Please acknowledge receipt.      

         

 

        Yours truly, 

      

    Sd/- 

       (Muhammad Akmal) 
         Managing Director 

 

Enclosed: 

Data Reporting Formats 
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